
SUPPORT OUR EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMS OR OUR TRAIL 
PRESERVATION FUND! 

  
SEDRA, Inc., known as the South Eastern Distance Riders Association is a non-
profit organization established in accordance with Section 617.1006, Florida 
Statutes, and governed by an elected Board of Directors. 
 
Since SEDRA, Inc., is recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as tax-exempt 

under section 501(C)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, donations to SEDRA, Inc. are tax-deductible.  
Please print, complete and mail this form along with your check to: SEDRA, Inc. P. O. Box 302, Mims, FL 
32754. Make check payable to SEDRA.  

 
Name_____________________________________________________________  

Address___________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip_____________________________________________________ 

E-mail Address_____________________________________________________ 

Amount of contribution: $100______ $50______ $25______ Other__________  
 
 

A copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the Division of Consumer Services by calling 
toll-free within the State of Florida (800) 435-7352. The out-of-Florida number is (850) 413-0840. Registration does not imply 
endorsement, approval, or recommendation by the State of Florida. The organization’s registration number issued by the Florida 
Department of Agriculture, Division of Consumer Services under Chapter 496 of the Florida Statutes is CH22080. No professional 
solicitors are used by the SEDRA, Inc. or South Eastern Distance Riders Association and 100% of each contribution will go to the 
organization.  
 


